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It is my testimony that I OPPOSE any change to the Oregon Constitution with 

regards to HJR 201. As a property owner of 2 parcels, it is already expensive enough 

to fund all schools and county public safety. We do not need another item to 'fund' in 

order for our rural properties to be safe. Many of us do not live in or around the 

Portland area. It doesn't seem conducive for any other city or county to fund any 

more state measures without seeing or knowing the justification and the implications 

it will have in the future. Measure 110 is already a burden and wasn't thought out or 

planned out too well. Now the state needs to create more tax and spend items that 

Oregonians do NOT get to vote on?  

Please know that this is not efficient nor is it  within Oregonian's to foot the bill for 

issues that the state can't seem to deal with.  


